THE GRANGE SCHOOL

DAYEMTRY, NORTHAMPTONSHIRE

29th August 2020

Happy Saturday everyone!

We're all working hard to prepare for the return to school and we can't wait to welcome your children back
next week.

There is a wealth of information on the Covid19 section of our website.

https://www.thegrange.northants.sch.uk/web/covid19 - full september re-opening quidance/502544

Please also find attached the latest parent guide produced by the UK Government for parents in England.
This can also be found on our website.
https://the-grange-school.eschools.co.uk/web/full_re-opening_-_september_2020/502515/cHJIdmIId3x8MjA
yMCOwOCO0yOSAxMjoyMzoyOQ%3D%3D

Please remember to keep checking here, our website and social media streams for further information.

Vicki & the team
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